
POWER
AI reinforces global power
imbalances and structural
inequalities

AI ETHICS

BIAS
AI data can lead to biased,
discriminatory output.

TRUTH
AI raises concerns of
plagiarism, cheating, and fake
news

PRIVACY
AI raises concerns about
personal data collection and
surveillance

AFFECT RECOGNITION
AI emotion detection raises
concerns about accuracy,
privacy, and discrimination

ENVIRONMENT
AI technology impacts
environment through mining,
energy consumption and waste
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COPYRIGHT
AI can breach copyright laws
and infringe intellectual
property rights
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DATAFICATION
AI raises concerns about data
privacy and exploitation. Every
part of our lives is data.
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HUMAN LABOUR
AI automation raises concerns
about job automation and
exploitation
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TEACH ING

Can we build ethical
guidelines to address
these concerns?KEY

QUESTION
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